Info

From: Beverly Maksagak <cambay@kitikmeothto.ca>
Sent: February-27-19 9:27 AM

To: Talia Maksagak

Subject: RE: NIRB File No.: 19ANO015-Clarification Question

Thank you Talia,
The garbage will be brought back to the community.
Koana,

Beverly Maksagak

Manager

Ekaluktutiak Hunters and Trappers Organization
867-983-2426 (p)

867-983-2427 (f)

cambay@kitikmeothto.ca

From: Talia Maksagak [mailto:tmaksagak@nirb.ca]

Sent: February 27,2019 9:16 AM

To: Beverly Maksagak <cambay@kitikmeothto.ca>

Cc: Info <info@nirb.ca>; Natasha Lear <nlear@nirb.ca>; Sophia Granchinho <sgranchinho@nirb.ca>
Subject: NIRB File No.: 19ANO015-Clarification Question

Good morning Beverly,

| am currently working on your application and noticed that you do not mention what you plan on doing with garbage.
Can you please provide information on what would be done with the garbage from the campsite and hunt sites. Thank
you.

Best regards,

Talia Maksagak

Junior Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board

P.0. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)

Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0CO

Direct: (867) 983-5627 Fax: (867) 983-2594
Toll free: 1-866-233-3033

Email: tmaksagak@nirb.ca

Website: www.nirb.ca



